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What is driving this project? 

• Addressing the future supply 

needs of Union Gas’ Forest-

Hensall-Goderich System, 

which serves the northern 
portions of the counties of 

Lambton and Middlesex and 

the counties of Perth and 

Huron.  

• Ensuring the continued reliable 
delivery of natural gas in this 

area to existing customers. 
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How will this project benefit Municipalities? 

• This project is an economic 

driver that will meet both 

existing and future demand 
for natural gas in Huron, 

Lambton, Perth, and 

Middlesex Counties  

• It creates sufficient natural 

gas capacity for up to the 
equivalent of 13,500 new 

homes or ~9,600 new Union 

Gas customers 
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What are the project timelines and details? 

• The Project will involve the 

construction of a new 11 
km 12-inch diameter steel 

natural gas pipeline 

located within the public 

road right-of-way of 41st 

Line from south of Oxford 
Road 88 to Perth-Oxford 

Road within the Township 

of Zorra. 

• Construction of the Project 

is planned to begin in the 

spring of 2019 and be 

complete by the Fall of 

2019. 

• The preliminary cost of the 

project is estimated at 

$21MM. 
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Your voice can make a difference 
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• We are requesting a letter or resolution of support for this project from your 

Municipality. 

• The Ontario Energy Board application process will review the “need” and community 
support for the proposed infrastructure. 

• A letter of comment or resolution in support will help demonstrate support and need. 
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